
The BIBBA 50th Anniversary Conference combined with 
the SICAMM Biennial Conference 

Dates for your diary: 
 
BIBBA (Bee Improvement and Bee Breeders' Association) is pleased to announce 
its 50th Anniversary Conference in collaboration with SICAMM (Societas 
Internationalis pro Conservatione Apis Melliferae Melliferae) its European partner. 

The Conference, hosted by South Clwyd BKA, is open to everyone with its core 
focus on bee improvement and the management of native and near native honey 
bees.  

The three-day event will take place from 26th – 28th September 2014 at the 
Pavilion, Llangollen, North Wales, where delegates will learn about improving their 
own stocks of honey bees, whilst enjoying an excellent and varied social 
programme. 

For those wishing to extend their visit, the Llangollen area benefits from stunning 
scenery and a variety of activities and culture to suit all tastes. 

Enquiries to: Trisha Marlow 07812 518822 or 
 bibba.uk@gmail.com

Pre-registration is now open at: www.eventbrite.co.uk/event/8429168871 

Further details of the event when available may be viewed at: 
BIBBA:             www.bibba.com 
SICAMM:                    www.sicamm.org
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